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Lunch time update 

We mentioned just before Easter that we’d be trial-

ling a change at lunch times to enable a little more 

space for our children and a little more opportunity 

to take part in activities that they most enjoy. We 

have only done two or three days but it is encour-

aging to see the children playing so well both inside 

and outside and particularly good to see our girls 

having more space to play games like basketball, 

football and handball too. We’ll be doing a survey 

for our children soon to see how they are finding 

the changes.  

Dear Parents and Carers… 

Just one short week in, but a lot going on! 

Have a lovely weekend, 

From us all at UPS 



CLASSROOM ACTION 

These first few days, we’ve been exploring the shadows we can make using transparent, translucent and 

opaque objects; measuring using a ruler and metre stick; se-

quencing key events in a story...and doing our own versions(!); 

bouncing with the PTA; guessing the title of our new book; mak-

ing ‘where we live’ wheels to show the town, city, country, 

group of islands, continent and planet they live on...and much 

more! 







Guide to What Support is on offer in Trafford 

Life is pretty complex at the moment and we all need a bit of help now 

and again. Take a look at the guide at the link below which offers infor-

mation on what is out there in Trafford to support you and your chil-

dren…https://www.urmstonprimary.com/parents/resources-for-

parents 

Please see the following from the Sleep Charity 

I just wanted to share one of our new campaigns and wondered if you could share the below with your 
networks and get involved with the campaign on social media! 
  
CHILDREN'S SLEEP AWARENESS MONTH IS HERE!   
  
We are delighted to launch this campaign putting the spotlight on children's sleep because... what an im-
portance subject it is! Did you know that up to 50% of children struggle with sleep at some point, which 
rises to 80% where there is a diagnosis of SEND?  
  
Poor sleep can lead to cranky mornings, trouble focusing in school, and even long-term health challenges 
- not to mention tired, stressed-out parents. That’s why we’re dedicating an entire month to raising aware-
ness about the importance of sleep for children.  
  
Whether you’re navigating toddler wake ups, battling bedtimes, or convincing your teen to switch off at 
night, we’re here to help!   
What’s coming in February:  

 Practical tips for better sleep routines.  

 Free weekly webinars with our experts to tackle sleep challenges.  

 Resources, info and challenges.  
  
 We want to work together with you to make bedtime battles a thing of the past. Follow us for updates, 

tips, and resources, and get ready to sleep better this February! Download the supporter's pack 

here: https://thesleepcharity.org.uk/get-involved/awareness-events/ 

https://thesleepcharity.org.uk/get-involved/awareness-events/







